Traffic Services Division

Equipment Submittal Memorandum

February 10, 2012

TO:

Brian Shields, City Traffic Engineer

Guy Alon, Sr. Civil Engineer

Victor Godinez, Sr. Traffic Engineering Technician
Trever Leikam, Traffic Engineering Technician
Greg Scharff, Public Works Superintendent
Buck Taylor, Traffic Signal Specialist

Carl Estep, Traffic Signal Specialist

Thuan Tran, Traffic Signal Specialist

Sean Ruis, PW Maintenance Supervisor

Tim Morgan, Street Lighting Technician
Jordan Dillard, Sr. Maintenance Worker
Brandon Melius, Construction Inspector Il
Jerry Rogers, Sr. Traffic Control Technician
Israel Barradas, Traffic Control Technician
Jim Cannon, Sr. Construction Inspector

OVERLAND PARK

ABOVE AND BEYOND. BY DESIGN.

Andrew Morrow, Civil Engineer |

Larry Killer, Sr. Traffic Engineering Technician
David Miller, Supervisory Civil Engineer

Ron Hyland, Sr. Transportation Project Inspector
Kenneth Boone, Construction Inspector Il

Ron DeSota, Sr. Transportation Project Inspector
Marvin Furgison, Inventory Control Clerk

John Hightower, Traffic Signal Specialist

Tony Brenton, Street Lighting Technician

Terry Cockrell, Street Lighting Technician

Carey Seaborn, Sr. Maintenance Crew Leader
Dennis Torrence, Traffic Control Technician
Justin Tate, Street Lighting Technician

Ed Reyes, Engineering Technician Il

Rob Allen, Maintenance Worker

Please forward this information on to other interested parties that are not listed above.

FROM: Bruce Wacker, Assistant City Traffic Engineer

RE:

Reno Vehicle Detector Cards

REMARKS:

The old Reno vehicle detector cards are no longer approved because they do not have
TS2 status output available.

They have a new product that is. Therefore, this is a memo approving the new product.
The part numbers are:

Model C-1200-SS Series — two channel card
Model E-1200-SS Series — four channel card




